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25th February 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

I am very pleased to inform you of the safe arrival of Miss Billimore’s baby boy, Charlie, last 

Friday.  Both are doing well. 
 

I am also writing to inform you that we have made the decision to move the Parents’ Evening 

consultations from March, when they are normally held, to May.  In May, the teachers will be 

able to provide you with information on how your children have settled back into school 

together with an overview on their progress and areas for development.  Further information 

will follow.  There has been a high level of contact between home and school during lockdown 

but if you require any further information, in the meantime, please do contact us. 
 

With the Prime Minister’s confirmation of the full reopening of schools again on 8th March, we 

are currently busy planning and organising for everyone’s safe return.  You will be provided with 

further information next week but I can confirm that existing measures will continue to be 

followed.  For example, pupils will remain in their separate bubbles, entry and exit times will 

remain staggered and parents/carers will be expected to adhere to social distancing rules and 

to vacate the playground/gates immediately.  Although, schools are reopening, it remains a very 

challenging time and we ask that everyone does their absolute best to keep everyone in our 

school community as safe as possible by following government guidance. 
 

Thank you for your continued support with remote learning.  The teaching staff appreciate the 

effort which is being maintained.  Keep going – you are nearly there! 
 

With very best wishes 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
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